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February 21, 2019

George Gehling, Board Member
RRCI

168 N. 100 E., Suite 101

St. George, UT 84770

Dear George:

| am pleased to enclose in behalf of Intermountain Healthcare and Dixie Regional Medical
Center a check in the amount of $1000.00 from Community Benefit. This donation is in support
of your efforts to reduce the incidence of sucide among teens as well as to address high blood
pressure and unhealthy behaviors in cooking classes.

This local grant is awarded with a restriction that $500 oftHe funds be used to help reduce
suicide risk through education and support. The other $500 is to be used to support proper
knowledge and skill in meal preparation to teach healthy cooking among clientele.

Please contact Jordan by email or phone should you have any questions or need more
information regarding this donation. Intermountain and Dixie Regional are pleased to partner
with you. We wish you every success.

Sincerely,

Jordan Merrill

(435) 251-3234, Jordan.merrill@imail.org
Community Health Area Improvement Specialist
Southwest Region



